
MINIDOKA IRRIGATION DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

TO CORRECT ASSESSMENTS

Notice is hereby given that on the 8th day of November, 2022, the Board of Directors of

the Minidoka Irrigation District will meet as a Board of Corrections for the purpose of correcting

assessments.  The Board of Directors will meet at the Minidoka Irrigation District Office, 98

West 50 South of Rupert, Idaho and will remain open Tuesday, November 8, 2021 from 9:00

a.m. until 4:00 p.m.

Assessments will be levied for the operation and maintenance of the system and works of

the district, and for the administration of its affairs, which may be reviewed with the Board upon

the request of any interested person.  The assessment rolls of the District will be in the office of

the District and open for inspection at any time during the day.

Dated this 11th day of October, 2022.

/s/ Ruth Stansbury Bailes

Ruth Stansbury Bailes
Secretary/Treasurer

Minidoka Irrigation District


